
   Administrative assistant Holly Hazel has worked at The Helm a little 
more than a year. At The Helm, she does a lot of this and a lot of that, 
helping keep the office and staff organized and running. When she isn’t 
organizing meetings, making sure all office supplies are current and 
equipment operational or helping out at the front desk, she can be found 
making building signs and class flyers, investigating new equipment and 
procedures for improved productivity and visiting with members and 
guests. She makes sure all of our i’s are dotted and t’s crossed!
   Holly grew up in Pleasant Ridge and now lives in Grosse Pointe Park. 
When not at work, she enjoys being outdoors, no matter the season – on a 
lake, a garden or a trail – and finding beauty everywhere.
   “I am inspired and in awe of my coworkers’ dedication and enthusiasm 
as they each have specialized gifts to help others in different ways. I love 
being a part of this stellar team that makes such a positive impact in our 
community.
   “My background is in art and I am glad to incorporate some creativity 
into my role here.” (See our painted snowman currently on display in a 
front window off Ridge Road.)
   If it’s happening at The Helm, Holly has worked on it somehow!


